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Good morning, with all due respect, HB4078, Will not help the homeless community 

in the long run. It will encourage them to remain homeless and work the system. It 

will also encourage homeless from around the country and potentially the world to 

come to Oregon. There are other ways to help the homeless. HB 4078 will hurt the 

citizens of Oregon. Please do not support this bill. Thank you Pam Plant 


